[image: ]
From,
Maria Smith Gunther
2331 Montrose Allentown Rd
Montrose, Georgia, 31065
(478) 334-5865
09-10-2021
To, 
Marshall Gunther
2331 Montrose Allentown Rd
Montrose, Georgia, 31065
(478) 274-8270
Subject: ____________________
Dear Marshall, 
I hope you are feeling better as you read this.
Things have been quite rough for us ever since we lost our baby. I still remember how excited you were when the news of our pregnancy reached you. You were so proactive about getting all the necessary supplies for the baby and me. I have come to love you even more during the process, seeing your dedication to our child. But life doesn’t always go our way. I remember your face when you heard that we had lost the baby 5 months in the term; you seemed to blame yourself. Sometimes, I blame myself too. 
Honey, I want you to know that it was neither of our faults. You have dearly loved our baby, and there’s simply nothing more we could have done to avoid this. Like always, you were there with me during and after the incident. Can I just say I’m eternally grateful for all the love you have given me? You have always been the perfect husband, and in the five months we had our baby, you were the perfect father. 
During the dark times after we lost our child, you were the light in my life, and I can only hope I was able to give you nearly as much support. Thank you for being in my life and for loving our baby as deeply as you did. I love you. 
Yours lovingly, 
(Your Signature)
Maria Smith Gunther
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